THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 29, 1993

Mr. Mike L. Graham Coordinator Federal Holiday Recognizing Native American Indians, Alaskans and Hawiians Route 5, Box 243 Muldrow, Oklahoma 74948

Dear Mike:

Thank you for taking the time to share your views with me about Native Americans. My Administration supports sovereignty and is committed to the policy of tribal self-determination. We have the opportunity to strengthen government-to-government relationships and make significant progress in self-governance.

As we work for tribal economic development, religious and spiritual freedom, and quality education for Native Americans, I welcome your thoughts.

Sincerely,

Prin Chickon